
Dear camden council, 
would like to express my objection to the proposed redevelopment of the primose hill village and my relevant 

points considered for this decision are as follows: 
1. Leeder house and the other units are suitable for continued business use and should be protected as such as 
indicated by policy DP13, 
2, The site is within the Primose hill conservation area, the change of use and the proposed physical alterations are 
out of keeping with the character and appearance of the Conservation Area. 
S.Lossofemptoymeoojdirect and indirect) due to reduced foot traffic will impact local business. 
4. A comprehensive approach shot,/ d be taken to the development of all land/ buildings at 6 Erskine road, including 
triyoga so that impacts can be fully understood and assessed. 

wou/d be very grateful it you please take these points mentioned above into consideration before making any 
decision with regards to the future of the area that we 'the community" love and enjoy, 
Warm ret ands 

Sent from my ithone 



To Whom It May Concern: 

ong time Primrose Hill resident and I ain writing to 
triyoga. t ant greatly saddened to hear that this wonderful 

That this should happen when triyoga is located with 
dcsestneerhng. The change o f  use and the proposed physical alteniti 
and appearance o f  the Conservation Area. 

The loss o f  ariyoga will have a mgjor impact on the character o f  Primrose Hill and not only that, but it will 
lead to a direct toss o f  employment  and indirect loss o f  foot traffic which will undoubtedly impact local 
haisinesses. 

The Leeder House and the other units are suitable for continued business use and should be protected as 
such as indicated by policy DPI3. 

A comprehensive approach should be taken to the development o f  all land6mildings at 6 Erskine Road 
including idyoga,  so that the impacts can b e  fully understood and assessed. 

I sincerely hope that Camden will take these views into consideration. 

Thank y s a  for y 

Kind regards, 



Camden council should reconsider the closure of Triyoga. 

It is important to our community - 
is invaluable for old peopie as a place to keep fit and to meet  other old people. 

teeder House should be protected as indicated by policy DP13. 

The site is within the Primrose Hill Conservation Area, The change of use and the proposed physical alterations are 
out of keeping with the character and appearance of the conservation area. 

A comprehensive approach should be taken to the development of all land/buildings at 6 Erskine Road including 
triyoga so that the impacts can be fully understood and assessed - eg employment lost. People in the high street 
who rely on daily trade that Triyoga brings will suffer. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours faithfully, 


